
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Status of Permit Applications for the CBNC Proposed Tailings Storage Facility
No. 4 and Other Projects for Improvement
1 message

j.b.badlon@smm.com.ph <j.b.badlon@smm.com.ph> Mon, Oct 9, 2023 at 11:36 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good morning and Thank you Ms. Jezeth:

We will reach out to your office regarding our situation.
If you also have queries, you may contact me through 0917 306 4592 or reply to this email.

We hope for your usual support Madam.

Thank you again.

Respectfully Yours,

Mr. Jeb B. Badlon
Environmental Management and Quality Control Section
Mine Environmental Protection and Enhancement Office
Coral Bay Nickel Corporation (CBNC)
Sumitomo Metal Mining  Philippine Holdings Corporation (SMMPH)

From:        "DENR Mimaropa Region" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
To:        j.b.badlon@smm.com.ph
Date:        05/10/2023 03:36 pm
Subject:        Re: Status of Permit Applications for the CBNC Proposed Tailings Storage Facility No. 4 and Other Projects for
Improvement

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for
review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address:
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph 

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-
2023-119643.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
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Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Thu, Oct 5, 2023 at 9:26 PM <j.b.badlon@smm.com.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings.

Coral Bay Nickel Corporation is in the process of applying for the permits required for a fourth Tailings Storage Facility
(TSF4) and other improvement projects to continue its operation.
However, there were other factors that slowed down the procedure.
Details about our situation can be found in the letter attached. (Hard copies will be sent to your office)

We are also hoping for an an appointment to meet with this Bureau's EIAMD staff at any time between October 10 and
13, 2023.
Please let us know if the above dates are not  feasible so we can make other arrangements to meet with you at your
convenience.

We respectfully request your usual consideration and positive response to our request.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jeb B. Badlon

0917 306 4592
Environmental Management and Quality Control Section
Mine Environmental Protection and Enhancement Office
Coral Bay Nickel Corporation (CBNC)
Sumitomo Metal Mining  Philippine Holdings Corporation (SMMPH)
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